
NOTICE TO THE RESIDENTS OF TULPEHOCKEN TOWNSHIP 

 

On Monday, February 3, 2025 at 7:00 A.M. the Tulpehocken Township Board of Supervisors will 

hold a Special Meeting to appoint Township Auditors for 2025; to authorize a transfer of funds to 

the State Liquid Fuel Account; and any other business which may be brought before the Board.   

The meeting will be held at the Tulpehocken Township Building located at 22 Rehrersburg Road 

in Tulpehocken Township.     
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